
 

 

We Are Taking Extra Steps to Keep 
You Safe from COVID-19 

 

Your safety remains our primary focus. PDL is committed to providing you with safe access to 
laboratory testing by adding additional safeguards recommended by the CDC in our Patient 
Service Centers (PSC).  
 

ADDITIONAL COVID-19 SAFEGUARDS IN PLACE AT ALL PDL PSC’S 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           
        

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have additional questions, please contact PDL Client Services at (805) 879-8100. 

Laboratory Safety Procedures:  
 Increased cleaning and sanitizing frequency 

 Increased handwashing frequency  

 Masks and protective clothing for staff 

 Enhanced staff COVID-19 safety training  
 
 
  

 

 

Patient Safety Procedures: 
 All patients are required to wear face masks 
 Clear signage to establish proper social distancing  

 Added space between chairs  

 Limiting the number of people in  waiting rooms 

Reducing Exposure Risk: 
 Wait in your vehicle or outside and PDL will text 

or call you when it is time for your collection 

 Make an appointment online and minimize your 
time at the patient service center 

 

Additional Safeguards: 
 Patients will be provided a mask upon entering a Patient Service 

Center 

 Patients with respiratory symptoms in a Patient Service Center will 
be asked to leave the facility for the safety of other patients. The 
patient will be advised to contact their healthcare provider.  

 PDL Patient Service Centers DO NOT perform  COVID-19 collections 
or receive COVID-19 specimens. 

 Patients who suspect they have COVID-19 are directed to contact 
their doctor or an authorized healthcare provider for testing 
information and not come to a PDL PSC or other PDL location.         

 

 


